NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, February 14, 2017, at 10:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as
the matter may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors Chamber, First Floor, Eric Rood
Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, the Nevada County Board
of Supervisors will hold a public hearing regardlng the appointment ‘of the Director of Public
Works as the Nevada County Road Commissioner in accordance with California Streets and
Highways Code section 2006 and Nevada County Administrative Code section A-I1 42.10.3.

Any person wishing to offer testimony on this matter should appear at the public hearing or may
submit written comments (an original and 8 copies) to the Clerk of the Board in advance of the
meeting.

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
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Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board
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